
Partnership Workshop Question: Imagine it’s Spring 2020 and your grant initiative is being 
featured in the HPOG final report for your innovative and exciting best practices around 

building better partnerships.  What happened?  What did you do? 
 

Establish & Maintain 
(ensure) mutually 
meaningful 
communications 

Create, Communicate, 
and re-evaluate 
shared outcomes 
amongst partners 

Increase Quality and 
frequency of 
employer engagement 

Partnerships that 
create sustainable 
communities 

Flexibility at meeting 
times (ex. Quarterly 
meeting, etc.) 

Designate an 
employee to be a 
liaison with TANF 

Hands on advisory 
board (diverse) with 
community 

Critical Time 
Intervention for 
moving people thru 
the system 

Open communication 
and consistent 
meetings with 
partners 

Publishing success and 
community impact 
with partners 

Employers are driving 
training in 
cooperation with 
college/university 

Educated 
communities and 
employers to reduce 
health disparities 

Open dialogue 
focused on participant 
success 

Keep focus on 
outcomes both 
qualitative and 
quantitative 

We partnered with 
agencies who have 
employer connections 

Goals and vision 
shared at all levels 
top, middle and 
ground in all partner 
organization 

Assembly line model 
to facilitate services, 
etc. 

 Employers call us for 
qualified employees 

Develop relationships 
that are sustainable 
post HPOG 

Building better 
communication skills 
among partners 

 Balance between 
compassionate care 
with tough love….job 
focus 

Mutual participation 
between community 
partnerships 

Greater stream-lining 
of partners and 
processes 

   

Front-line case 
managers 
communicate directly 
with each other across 
partner 

   

We understand each 
other’s terminology 
and acronyms (staff 
and outsiders) 

   

Redo silos without 
duplicating services 

   

 


